
Alexander, Jacquelyne 

To: Paul Hood 
Subject: RE: Santa Rita Hills CSD 

From: Jerome, Joseph E 
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 9:03 AM 
To: Paul Hood (hood.paul@sbcglobal.net) 
Cc: Hank Blanco 

Subject: Santa Rita Hills CSD 

Dear Mr. Paul Hood and the LAFCO Board, 

As the property owner of Sweeney Road Lots 1 and 111 am writing to encourage LAFCO to please try and help the 
Lakeview subdivision resolve its decades long access struggle by not dissolving our CSD and unfreeze our CSD account 
thereby freeing our tax dollars so that we have the ability to properly petition for a reorganization into a Bridge and 
Highway Division. 

As I believe the LAFCO Board members are greatly aware (and the minutes from decades of LAFCO board meetings 
would greatly illustrate), this decades long access issue has dragged on too long. Please help us continue moving 
forward towards creating safe access as opposed to moving backwards and facing more decades of struggle. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Jerome 

Joseph Jerome 
Senior Vice President - Legal and Business Affairs 
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